
 

 
1200 F irs t  St reet ,  NE | Washington, DC 20002 | T 202.442.5885 | F 202.442.5026 | dcps.dc.gov 
 

5ŀǘŜ !ǇǊƛƭ пΣ нлмт 
 

 
 

 
w9Υ  wŜǇƻǊǘŜŘ LƴŎƛŘŜƴǘΥ Bullying Grievance 
        {ǘǳŘŜƴǘΥ   
 
Dear   
 
This letter is in reference to concerns that were brought to the attention on March 28, 2017 regarding your student,   

рΦ /ƭŀǎǎ ōǳƭƭȅƛƴƎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴǎ ōȅ {ƻŎƛŀƭ ²ƻǊƪŜǊ ŀƴŘ tǎȅŎƘƻƭƻƎƛǎǘ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ 
сΦ LƳǇƭŜƳŜƴǘŜŘ ƴŜǿ ǎŎƘƻƻƭπǿƛŘŜ ƛƴŎŜƴǘƛǾŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ όƳƻŘƛŦƛŜŘ t.L{ύ ǘƻ ǊŜƛƴŦƻǊŎŜ ǇƻǎƛǘƛǾŜ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǊ ƛƴ  
тΦ aƻǾŜŘ  ǘƻ ŀ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƛƴ   
уΦ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƳŜŘƛŀǘƛƻƴ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ƘƛǘǘƛƴƎ ƛƴŎƛŘŜƴǘ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ  ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƻƴ  

 
DCPS conducted an investigation which included speaking with you and other students/person identified as witnesses 
and/or deemed relevant. Based on the findings of the investigation, the reported actions do not constitute a violation of the 
District of Columbia Municipal Regulations.   
  




